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To whom it may concern:   
 
 This letter is to verify that Mr. Ed Roberts is no longer employed by Omega Research & 
Development, Inc. and no longer acts as the party responsible for Omega’s future product 
development or FCC registration. This duty is now performed by myself and we typically 
authorize our manufacturers and their associates to perform our FCC testing and registration. 
If there are any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me using the info below.  
 
 
Sincerely,                            

                                      
Michael Thompson 
Omega Research & Development, Inc. 
981 N Burnt Hickory Rd 
Douglasville, Ga 30134 
770-942-9876 


